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Stay in Thailand February - March 2017 
Daily we follow up the students who have scholarship from Belgisaan in the schools of the province Udon Thani. 

    
 

  
 

     
We decided to continue 

to support Songwan 

(who will study in 

secondary 4 next May) 

and his younger brother 

Parnthongtar (who will 

start secondary 2 next 

May) from who the 

father passed away last 

year (they lost their mother aleady). Soon they will move to family in the province of Loei. We promissed tot he 

father to take care of the 2 boys after his death. They are Belgisaan very grateful.  
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We visited Jiraporn Boontea, a student of secondary 5, in her school at Kon Kaen. The 

school direction was very pleased with our visit. She is a very good student and is happy 

in her school and  in her host family, which is family of our Thai team member Jirawan. 

 

 

     
 

We distributed clothes tot he poor people of Bannarong. 

   
 

 

The students of primary 6 of the municipallity school Slijpertje of Middelkerke (Slijpe) 

collected money for the scholarship of Naharutai from the school of Nongkhuakhu. They 

collected more money as planned so that we could shop for her basical needs. She was very 

happy.  

 

 

 

We visit also daily the people in the poor area for help and support them.                     

   
 

We met Naraporn. She came from a very poor family. A few years 

ago, she get scholarship from Belgisaan and could continue to 

study. These days she has a well-paid job in Bangkok. We were 

happy to meet each other again. She is very grateful to us. (picture 

on the left). 

 

We visited again Niyom, the man of Bannarong who has leprosy, 

and we continue to take care of him. He is very grateful for what we do for him. (picture on 

the right)   


